
 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 
 

Please be advised that the Township Roads Department will be conducting road construction activities 
on Line 8 between Wellington Road 14 and Sideroad 7. This work will involve a full road 
closure on July 2, July 3 and July 7 between the hours of 7am and 4pm as weather conditions 
allow. 

    
On behalf of the Township, we apologize for any inconveniences caused by this project. 
 
Regards, 
Kurt Ferguson 
Roads Supervisor  
519-848-3620 EXT 4527  




